
 

 

 

 
 
 
TO:  Board of Directors 
 
FROM:  Robert Hascall 
 
SUBJECT:  Professional Service Agreements and Contracts 
 
DATE:   August 16, 2022  
 
TYPE:  Action Required 
 

 
The purpose of these service agreements and contracts is to provide appropriate 
educational support services for student(s) enrolled in the Stanwood-Camano School 
District and out-of-district placement for services not available within the district.  
  
 

1. Washington State School for the Blind; Orientation and Mobility Services for 
students in the district.  The position was posted and no qualified applicants were 
identified. 

 
2.  Gersh Academy; provides out-of-district placement for a student for services not 

available in the district. 

 

Recommendation: 

We recommend the board move to approve the service agreements and contracts with the 
services providers listed above for the 2022-23 school year. 

 


